From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

Gryglak, Magdalena

Shelli Kritzman

Request to name a new RSO, NRC license no. 21-32345-01, Michigan Heart & Vascular Specialists
Thursday, May 21, 2020 11:23:00 AM

Good morning Ms. Kritzman,

| have reviewed the licensee’s request dated May 1, 2020 to name you as the new
Radiation Safety Officer (RSO) on the subject license. Based on the guidance in NUREG
1556, Volume 9, Revision 3, please provide the following information in a signed and dated
letter (also co-signed my management):

1. Because you are named as the Radiation Safety Officer on a number of NRC

licenses, please describe how you will allocate time to permit the performance of
the duties of the RSO as described in the regulations. Please provide the
minimum amount of onsite time (hours per week or days per quarter, as
appropriate for the program);

. Identify an in-house representative who will serve as the point of contact during

your absence;

. Describe your overall availability to respond to questions or operational issues

that arise during the conduct of the radiation safety program and related
regulatory requirements;

. Specify the maximum amount of time it will take you to arrive at the facility in the

event of an emergency that requires your presence.

Please provide your response in a signed and dated letter by June 11, 2020. You may
submit the response directly to me via email.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email and let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Magdalena R. Gryglak
U.S. NRC Region III
630-829-9875
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